
 

 

Cultural MOMENT FOR APRIL 25TH CELEBRATES our Volunteers 

Wellington North is blessed to have such a tremendous group of volunteers in our community, and 

it is important that we take the opportunity to thank and celebrate them for everything they do, to 

help make Wellington North a great place to live, work and raise a family.   

On behalf of council and staff we invite all volunteers in our community to join us on Thursday May 
5th, 2022, for our second annual volunteer appreciation dinner.  
 

The celebration will be a drop-in event held between 5:00pm - 7:00pm at the Arthur & Area 
Community Centre 158 Domville Street Arthur. The 
event will include a catered meal, cake cutting and 
Mayors welcome at 5:30pm.  
 

This celebration will fall one week after the 2022 
National Volunteer Week. The 2022 theme is 
Volunteering Is Empathy In Action and affirms the 
strong connection between volunteerism and 
empathy. This profoundly human connection is at 
the heart of healthier individuals and stronger 
communities. Empathy is a quality that can help 
people relate to others and build awareness 
around different experiences. It connects people in 
ideas and actions and helps create bonds forged in 
common goals and aspirations. 
 

Volunteers are the heart of Wellington North, and we look forward to recognizing and celebrating 
volunteerism in our community. We urge everyone to recognize the crucial role played by 
volunteers in our community and we hope you can come out and join us on May 5th”. Although the 
registration deadline has passed, we can still accommodate last minute requests. Please email 
volunteer@wellington-north.com.  
 
 
Submitted by the Wellington North Cultural Roundtable 

Preserving, promoting, and 

developing Wellington North’s 

unique cultural resources to build a 

vibrant community and a 

prosperous economy.  

mailto:volunteer@wellington-north.com

